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Sending thanks to our suppliers – 2021 Manufacturing Day 
 
Boeing would not be able to manufacture, deliver and support our aerospace products without 
having a strong, diverse and efficient global supply chain. As we take time this month as part of 
2021 Manufacturing Day to celebrate the Boeing manufacturing workforce, we also want to say 
thank you to our suppliers and the people who make up their workforce. 
We understand these have been challenging times for our industry as our suppliers and their 
sub-tiers have tried to manage the unpredictability and temporary impacts throughout the supply 
chain due to the COVID-19 crisis. We will stay committed to working together as our industry 
stabilizes and recovers because we know it’s not only what’s important for Boeing, but also for 
people and communities that support aerospace manufacturing everywhere in the world. 
The Boeing global supplier network of more than 11,000 tier-1 suppliers and their sub-tier 
suppliers supports more than 1 million supplier-related jobs across the United States. Last year, 
suppliers delivered more than 1.1 billion parts from all 50 states and 58 non-US locations. That’s 
why we have a shared goal to have a healthy, stable production system, and we know 
collaboration with our suppliers is essential to provide the highest quality products and services 
our customers need.  
Every supplier is crucial to our success, and safety and quality are paramount in everything we 
do. We are grateful to our many partners throughout the global supply chain who continue to 
deliver outstanding performance. 
Thank you. We couldn’t do what we do – without you!  
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